
UPDATED:  Family  seeks
public’s  help  in  locating
missing  New  Bedford  woman
with medical condition
UPDATE: “Hello! Good morning my family and I want to thank
everyone who helped us by sharing the post and trying to keep
an  eye  out  for  my  mother-in-law.  Wanda  Figueroa  Has  been
found! Thank you for everyone’s prayers and may God bless you
guys!” -Orvil Sanchez.

______________________________________________________________
________________
“Hello, I am sending this message because my mother-in-law has
been gone for about 6 days and my family and I have not heard
from her yet. Her name is Wanda Figueroa she’s about 5’2 and
weighs about 140lbs. She is Hispanic and speaks very little
English.

She left the house the day before Mother’s Day. We are really
worried because has a heart condition. We have filled out a
missing person report.

I have attached a picture of her and those who see this and
know her and has seen her in the New Bedford area please reach
out to us. Please call or text 508-965-6852. Thank you so
much! “-Orvil Sanchez.
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Orvil Sanchez photo.


